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Brief Report:  

The webinar held on July 7, 2020, organized by the Department of Education and IQAC 

(Internal Quality Assurance Cell), addressed the pressing issue of coping with stress and 

managing education amidst the challenges posed by the Covid-19 pandemic. Dr. Mrinal 

Mukherjee, an Assistant Professor and Coordinator at The West Bengal University of Teachers’ 

Training, Education Planning and Administration, Kolkata, delivered an insightful session on 

Coping with stress and managing Education in the context of Covid-19 pandemic: The whole 

institutional approach. The event was inaugurated by Dr. Sabitri Dutta. The webinar utilized 

both YouTube and Google Meet platforms to facilitate participation. 

With a total of 700 participants joining from various parts of India, the webinar aimed to 

provide valuable insights and strategies for both educators and students navigating through the 

uncertainties brought about by the pandemic. 

Dr. Mukherjee underscored the necessity of adopting a comprehensive approach that 

encompasses both individual initiatives and institutional support mechanisms to effectively 

cope with stress and ensure the continuity of education during these unprecedented times. He 

shared actionable tips and techniques for managing stress and maintaining academic 

productivity in the context of remote learning, which has become the new norm. 

https://youtu.be/_A3vRd33ld0?si=0uyrhzBN8vqcRn3H


Moreover, the interactive nature of the session facilitated active participation and engagement 

among the attendees, fostering a collaborative learning environment where experiences and 

best practices were exchanged. 

Overall, the webinar served as a valuable platform for educators and students alike to gain 

valuable insights, exchange ideas, and equip themselves with the necessary tools to navigate 

the challenges posed by the Covid-19 pandemic in the education sector. The webinar ended 

with a vote of thanks by Dr. Sabitri Dutta. 

 

 



 

 

 


